
 
                                        

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 25, 2018 
 

ACLU of Iowa releases Legislative Report and Civil Liberties Scorecard 
 

Des Moines, Iowa — The American Civil Liberties Union of Iowa has released its 2017-2018 
Legislative Report and Civil Liberties Scorecard.  
 
It includes an examination of key votes by Iowa state representatives and state senators, as well 
as Iowa's four U.S. representatives and two U.S. senators. Legislators were scored by their votes 
in favor of and contrary to positions taken by the ACLU of Iowa. 
 
During the 2017 and 2018 legislative sessions, which together constitute the 86th General 
Assembly of Iowa, the ACLU of Iowa filed formal declarations of support or opposition on more 
than 300 bills.  
 
This report focuses on a handful of bills related to a wide range of civil liberties and civil rights 
issues. All of them received a floor vote in the Iowa House or Senate. They include, among 
others: 

• 20-Week Abortion Ban: SF 471 
• Sanctuary Cities Ban: SF 481 
• “Stand Your Ground”: HF 517 
• Voter ID: HF 516 
• Civil Asset Forfeiture Reform: SF 446 

 
The purpose of the Legislative Report and Civil Liberties Scorecard is for voters and legislators 
alike to see how elected representatives view core freedoms and to hold elected officials 
accountable. 
 

* * * * * 
 
The ACLU of Iowa is a private, non-partisan organization that fights to advance civil liberties for all. It is the state 
affiliate of the national American Civil Liberties Union. The ACLU prides itself in upholding everyone’s civil 
liberties, no matter who they are or what they believe. We work to assure the rights of all Iowans—from atheists to 
devout Christians, from labor unions to businesspeople and more—to make sure the constitutional rights of all are 
preserved. For more information, please go to www.aclu-ia.org. 
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